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June 11, 2010

Mr. Robert E. Feldman
Executive Secretary
FDIC

550 17" Street, NW
Washington DC 20429

Re: Special Reporting, Analysis and Contingent Resolution Plans at Certain Large Insured
Depository Institutions

RIN 3064-AD59

Dear Mr. Feldman,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments to the FDIC related to RIN 3064-AD59. | commend
the FDIC for seeking to address this important issue to promote safety and soundness. The requirements
you suggest are ones that boards at large, complex institutions should be undertaking in any event as a
matter of prudential oversight and | am very supportive of your efforts to move forward with this plan in
line with the G-20 and FSB recommendations. If you have any questions, please let me know.

With best regards,

Eleanor Bloxham

CEO, The Value Alliance and Corporate Governance Alliance
614-571-7020

ebloxham@thevaluealliance.com
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